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County Commissioners to Host Foster the Future Mural Dedication 
 
Lancaster, Ohio – The Fairfield County Commissioners announced the planned dedication of the Foster the 
Future Mural on Tuesday, October 5, 2021 at 10:30 a.m.  
 
The mural, located on the County Records Center at 138 West Chestnut Street in Lancaster, highlights the 
importance of foster families in the lives of the youth in the community.  The mural was designed and 
painted by local artists Jon and Spencer Remoquillo with Remo Remo Design.  
 
More information on the mural can be found in the Lancaster Eagle Gazette’s recent article. 
https://www.lancastereaglegazette.com/story/news/local/2021/09/12/foster-future-new-mural-celebrates-
caring-children/8263106002/  
 
For more information, please contact Carri Brown, County Administrator, at 
carri.brown@fairfieldcountyohio.gov  at (740) 652-7096. 
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